
 

 

QLYC…. 

The Tall Ships Festival!  

- Sunday September 15, 2013 

   

An enjoyable morning sailing with the Tall Ships as they 

sail to Hobart…and you missed out!! – “John Barry” 

After a false start for the Saturday, it was agreed to sail out to meet the tall ships as they left Port Phillip 

for Hobart early Sun day morning. The QLYC fleet departed the Marina at 08:30, comprised of Valentine, 

Wave Dancer, Sundance, Tradition, and Tiercel.   

The tall ships event is being held in 

association with Sydney's 

International Naval Fleet Review, a 

celebration of 100 years of the 

Royal Australian Navy. 

There are some advantages to a 

larger yacht as is attested to the 

photos below…. 

A quick check on AIS indicated the 

Tall Ships were in the south channel 

making for the heads, so we sailed 

east to meet them.  

 

The first ship encountered was 

Storm Bay , Tim Phillips owner. 

This remarkable vessel spent 

many years in restoration at the 

Wooden Boat shop in Sorrento. 

The following are some of the 

images of the ships. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great time was had by all though 

from the picture below one person 

(Noah Cosma - skipper!).. had a riot. 

 

 


